NOTICE

LODI LAKE AND MOKELUMNE RIVER LEVELS ABOVE
WOODBRIDGE DAM ARE SCHEDULED TO BE
LOWERED STARTING ON OR ABOUT
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2025

All landowners, homeowners, and interested parties who live
adjacent to Lodi Lake or the Mokelumne River upstream
from the Woodbridge Dam and its influences are hereby

notified that Woodbridge Irrigation District will be lowering

Lodi Lake on or about February 14, 2025. Persons who have
boats or boat docks and other property which may be affected or

who are planning events should take the appropriate steps
to protect their property. The Woodbridge Irrigation District
does not accept responsibility for any effects or damages to
property due to the lowering of Lodi Lake or its influences.

The lowering of the water behind Woodbridge Irrigation
District's Dam is an annual occurrence and part of the
District's operating plan. Woodbridge Irrigation District will
in turn be raising Lodi Lake on or about February 28, 2025 depending
on many variables. If more information is required, contact the

Woodbridge Irrigation District at (209) 625-8438.

Keith Bussman, Manager



